
                                  

                                                             

A Roaring 20’s Auction Gala 
Not So Silent and Live Auction Sponsored by the SPTO 

 
Dear Pompo/Center Parents and Friends, 

 

The SPTO is thrilled to announce that the 2011 auction will be held on April 8, 2011 from 7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. at 

Wedgewood Pines Country Club.  Please save the date for a fun filled night not to be missed! 

 

Our goal for the 2011 auction is to again offer wonderful and unique items and to make this possible, we need your help!  

We are asking you to consider donating goods, services or talent to our Roaring 20’s Auction Gala. 

  

 New ideas are welcome but here are a few suggested donation items: 

o Winter/Summer/City vacation homes 

o Sports or concert tickets (backstage passes?)/autographed sports items 

o Private chef for a party 

o Wine tasting party 

o Ladies spa and dinner evening 

o Host a party---pool party/kids birthday party/dinner party 

o Adventure trips---zip-line outing/ boating/sailing/white water rafting/tubing 

o Play or museum tickets for a family 

o Golf outing---dinner at your Country Club with a round of golf  

o A homemade dinner (delivered!) 

o Build a tree house 

o Private tour of a radio station or government building 

o Dessert of the month (3/6/12 months) 

o Professional services---lawn/ yard clean up/snow plowing/haircare/legal/estate 

planning…etc. 

o Share a hobby (photography, crafts…etc.) 

o Tutoring (in your favorite subject!) 

o Private music lesson 

o Host a “Great Gathering”where you host an event and “seats” are auctioned off to the 

highest bidders 

o Pet care 

o Basket of goodies/gift certicates/cash donations 

 
Some of the items may be too expensive to donate on your own so please consider joining other Stow families or friends 

to provide an item. 

 

The April 8th auction date means that the catalog must be ready to print at the end of February.  In order to do this, we 

need to hear from you now! Please complete the donation form on the back and return it by February 11, 2011 to the 

Pompo/Center offices or mail it to SPTO, PO Box 111, Stow, MA 01775. 

 

The Roaring 20’s Auction Gala is our opportunity to give back to the wonderful school that continues to educate, 

inspire and nurture our children.  All proceeds from the auction go toward the Pompo/Center schools. Please contact 

Melissa Beck at 978-298-5010 or Dina DeMayo at 978-897-0591 with questions or ideas. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Melissa Beck, Dina DeMayo and Melissa Whalen 



 

SPTO ROARING 20’S AUCTION GALA 

DONATION SHEET 
 

NAME_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE #___________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS __________________________________________________________ 

 

 

ITEM / SERVICE TO BE DONATED: 

 

 

 

 

DESCRIPTION OF DONATION FOR PROGRAM BOOKLET 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROXIMATE VALUE: _____________________________________________________ 

 

RESTRICTIONS: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

PICK-UP 

INSTRUCTIONS:____________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

DONATION DEADLINE: FRIDAY FEBRUARY 11
TH

 
 

Return form to Pompo/Center offices  

Or mail form to: SPTO, PO Box 111, Stow MA 01775 

Contact Melissa Beck at cbmboj@gmail.com or (978) 298-5010 

 


